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Thank you for your patience and cooperation as we continue to Rebuild Tipton 

Cedar Street Utility and Road Construction Activities  

While Ridiculous Days is in full swing, progress is very 
serious on site. The contractor is finished with Storm 
Sewer construction on site, and is now continuing 
work on preparing the roadway for the concrete 
subcontractor from 3rd Street to 5th Street and small 
areas around the 6th Street intersection. The 
contractor has reopened Cedar Street to Family Foods 
and anticipates reopening it all the through the 6th 
Street intersection in the next week or two.  

Family Foods Access via Cedar Street 

Cedar Street has been reopened to Family Foods.  
Please mind the signage for access along the street as 
this signage will change as the project continues. We 
thank you for allowing us to safely continue the 
project and allow everyone to use the new street. We 
will be placing asphalt in the Family Foods parking lot 
on Wednesday, August 7th. Please watch for changes 
in the entrances as we complete this work. 


